Minutes of TNC Budget/Finance Committee Meeting – January 19, 2011

Attending: Chairman Harvey Goldberg, Ken Schwartz, Chris McManus, Allan 
Wertheim, Max Flehinger. New member Evan Levi
Absent: Murdoch Pourkhani, Burt Sokoloff

Guests: Bria Didszun

The meeting was called to order at 6:01 P.M.   Evan Levi was appointed to the committee by Chairman Goldberg.  
The Chairman announced that a quorum would consist of 4 or more members and that it will require a vote of at least three members to pass any motion/resolution. 

Minutes of the September 22, 2010 meeting were approved as presented. 

Financial statements were discussed. 

Bria Didszun, of the Nestle Ave. School PTA, made a request that the TNC pay for at least a portion of a new duplicator for the school.  They presently have two copiers, one of which is “broken”, and one duplicator.  Ms Didszun gave the committee three estimates for three different duplicators, but was unsure of which duplicator the school wanted. For that reason, the committee decided to defer a decision until the next meeting, at which time she will designate the specific machine for which funding is requested. 
No public comments were made. 

Committee members made no comments on non-agenda items. 

The next meeting of the committee will be on Wednesday, February 16, at 6:30, directly following the Transportation Committee meeting. 

Respectfully submitted,

  Max Flehinger 

  Acting secretary

